
Vivekananda Mahavidyalaya,Burdwan 
NOTICE 

As per the University of Burdwan Notification No. R-SIN-1/235 dated 01.05.2024, it is notified for information of all concerned that all regular offline scheduled classes in the college will remain suspended from 02.05.2024 to 11.05.2024 due to prevailing intense and severe heat wave in the State of West Bengal. 

Date: 01.05.2024 

HODs of all departments are requested to arrange online classes as per the schedule as far as practicable for period, as mentioned above. However, for the NAAC related work, all concerned teachers are requested to come to college. 

Teacher-In-Charge 

Other stakeholders of the college will attend their duties on all working days of the aforesaid period. 

Vivekananda Mahavidyalaya, Burdwan 
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